
A MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIRMAN 
 
I hope you enjoy playing table tennis this season. 
 
Can we support both of our junior teams with a prompt start time of 
7:00pm please? The Junior A team this year will be playing both home and 
away fixtures this year. However, the Junior 2 team will be playing all games 
at Chalke Valley. 
 

Wiltshire Table Tennis Association have a welfare officer, Mark Neave. If 
you have any welfare issues, please contact him at m.neve@dauntseys.org. 
 

Our Records Secretary, Gerard, has asked me to remind all teams of the 
cancellation/postponement rule in our Handbook. All postponements 
should be notified to Gerald in advance. 
 

The Closed Championship will be taking place on 5th February 2023. See the 
centre pages for the entry form. 
 
 
Above all, Salisbury Table Tennis Association prides itself as organising 
friendly leagues and competitions. Discrimination, in any form, and 
bullying will not be tolerated. Under rule 10.2, the Executive Committee 
has the power to reject or rescind the registration of any player who 
engages in the discrimination or bullying of another player. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Richard 


